
OSP Newsletter

 Dear OSP Families

Hello 2025! We are thrilled to welcome our Stars back and

are looking forward to getting back into our routines. We

hope everyone had a wonderful and much deserved

break.  We will be back into a normal routine on January

6th.

As we are still in the cold weather months, please make

sure your Star is always coming prepared (gloves, toque,

snowpants and extra socks).

 Throughout December, our Stars showed lots of interests

in puzzles, dramatic play both inside and outside, soccer

and group games.

As always, we are always looking for ways to improve the

program and love hearing feedback. Our Stars also love

when guests come in, if you have anything you are willing

to share please message Miss Emily on Lillio.

 

Dates To Note
     January 1- New Years
     January 2 & 3- Combined PD Days
     January 6- First Day Back
     January 31-Combined PD Day

Little Star Out of School Program
www.littlestarplayschool.com
Miss Becki’s cell: 587-877-7827
littlestarplayschool@hotmail.com

Madelyn      3
Dayton         5
River            6
Miss Emily  8
Weston F     13
Simon          27

Birthdays

Reminders:
The three main rules we

follow are: 
Be Kind
Be Safe

 Be Respectful.
We are a peanut-free

facility
Roll Call will be sent

weekly (Monday,
Wednesday, and Friday),

and responding to ensure
your hours is mandatory.

Parents need to get out of
their vehicles at drop off

and pick up.

January
2025


